Weather Advice

We recognise that the decision to close school in the event of
an emergency (e.g. snow, flood, no water or heating etc)
significantly impacts on you as a parent or guardian.

The Head of School will consult with the team at Aspire and
risk assess the situation. If the school is to close during the
school day we will post a message on our website, send a
tweet, and contact as many parents as we are able. Please
make sure you keep your contact details up to date.

If the school is forced to stay closed before the school day
starts (for example, heavy snow overnight), we will again post
a message on our website and send a tweet. In addition, we
inform Cornwall Council who post school closures on their
website www.cornwall.govuk. We also inform the local radio
station who broadcast the local school closures.



